
Board of Health Meeting 
June 19, 2012 

 
The meeting opened at 7: 15 P.M. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of June 5th were approved as written. 
 
All time sheets and bills submitted were approved for payment.   
 
Transfer Station Bid 
 
The Board reviewed a bid submitted by Brookview Gardens, Inc. for work to be done at the transfer 
station. The work involved finishing the grade around the newly poured cement pad and adding paving 
around it.  A paving patch will be installed between two dumpsters where a hole exists where previous 
paving crumbled.  Both paving jobs will be 2 inches deep when compacted per Mr. LaMarre by phone to 
Mr. Parkin.  The pavement should hold up for at least two years if no roll-offs or heavy equipment 
crosses over it.   
 
The Board approved the proposal for $4,100.00. 
 
Board would like to find someone to cut the grass at the transfer station monthly especially around the 
fencing.   Secretary will check with Conservation Secretary to find out who cuts Town property. 
 
366 River Street 
 
Board signed a septic permit to replace a D-Box. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


